
 

 

 

NETHER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP COMMITTEE MEETINGS – January 10, 2019 

 
Executive Session (7:00 pm) - 
 

Roll Call and Pledge of Allegiance (7:30 pm) –  

 

Public Comments – 
 

Appointments to Boards and Commissions (expiring terms) 
 

Building and Zoning Committee (Mike Dougherty) – 

 Zoning amendment for 116 and 120 E. Baltimore Pike (R-2 to PO-A) 

 Wallingford Realty Partners subdivision at 908 S. Providence Road (went to planning commission on Jan. 7th) 

 Regulating tree contractors (permit/registration requirements)  

 SBA Cell Tower proposal (ordinance went to planning commission on January 7th) 

     

Community Enhancement Committee (Larry Baker) –  

 Community Development Block Grant (FY 2019) submitted 

 Welcome to Township signs (252, 320 Bullens Lane, Chestnut Prkwy and other road entrances to Township) 

    

Finance and Administration (Kaitlin McKenzie) 

 Annual newsletter  

 Property tax rebate for volunteer firefighters (as permitted by Act 172) 

 Accept bid for Summit School fuel oil on GovDeals ($2,321.75 net to Twp.) 

 Liquid fuels audit review 

 Sale of 508 Vernon Street (back sewer rent) 

 Renewal of DEP air quality license agreement 

Verizon franchise renewal (expires March 8, 2019) 

      

Infrastructure Committee (Matt Sullivan) –  

 Moore Road sidewalk (approve Resolution authorizing grant signing of reimbursement agreement) 

 E. Rose Valley Road Sidewalk  

 Greenlight Go grant  

 Streetlights (on Possum Hollow Road and Turner Road at parking spaces) 

 Henry/Callender Lane drainage 

     

Parks and Open Space (Matt Garson) -  

 Summit school (possible RACP grant) 

 No Littering signs 

   

Public Safety Committee (Micah Knapp) – 

 Potential traffic signal at Baltimore Pike and Turner Road 

 Traffic Calming (Harvey Road; Plush Mill Road; speed reduction on E. Brookhaven at Possum Hollow) 

 Baltimore Pike lane merge at Beatty Road 

    

Public Works Committee (Robert O’Connor) –   

 Accept 902 Recycling grant in amount of $292,149 (90% of $324,610) for leaf truck and vacuum machine 

   

Manager’s Report – Replace batteries in smoke and CO detectors; Blood drive results (next is 8/6); Chester Water 

Authority rate increase; County reassessment (starting in NP as of Jan. 2); 2019 Aqua main replacement projects 

 

Adjournment - Next meeting is the public meeting on January 24 


